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FIRE PREVENTION & COMMUNITY OUTREACH
	                                   John Brennan 	                                                          Chris Pirone
	                                  Fire Captain	                                                              Fire Captain



March 21, 2018


ZHANNA DZABIEV
14 INDEPENDENCE WAY
SCARBOROUGH, ME  04074

CBL: 		067 K018001
PROPERTY: 	51 FREDERIC STREET 


Dear Ms. Dzabiev:


[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is to confirm that, at the time of reinspection on February 12, 2018, all open violations found in the Fire Department’s June 6, 2017 inspection and all inspections prior to the 2/12/2018 re-inspection have been corrected at the above referenced property. 

I appreciate your cooperation and your efforts to keep Portland residents and businesses safe.


Sincerely,




John Brennan, Fire Captain 
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
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Portland, Maine Yes. Life’s good here.
David J. Jackson

Fire Chief, Fire Department





image2.png
380 Congress Street / www.portlandmaine.gov / tel,207-874-8400 / tty, 207-874-8936 / fax,207-874-8410




